
 
From: Pam Jenkins <meadowlark54@gmail.com> 
To: Debbie Maturo <DebbieMaturo@ongov.net>,  
Cc: Ed MIchalenko <emichalenko@oei2.org>, Linda Ervin <lre70@aol.com>, Peggy Chase 

<peggychase2013@twcny.rr.com>, Dave Knapp <dknappmb@aol.com>, Kathleen Rapp 
<RappKathleen5@gmail.com>, MikePlochocki@hotmail.com, Danny Liedka 
<legislatorLiedka@gmail.com> 

Date: 01/10/2015 08:56 AM 
Subject: Re: please attach this testimony to DEIS Public Hearing record 
 
 
 

Ms Maturo, 

 

I misspoke at the DEIS Public Hearing by stating that the "Agreement in Principle" was signed 

in May when it was actually signed in August of 2013. I apologize for my error. Please would 

you add this correction to the DEIS Public Hearing transcript. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Pam Jenkins 
 


